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19th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you to all of you who responded to the phone calls to inform us whether your child would be 
returning on the 22nd June, pending the Governments’ decision to partially reopen schools.  We now 
have the number of children who will be attending from Year 6, Year 5, Year 1 and Reception. 
 
Access to the school will be via the main school gate (by the community car park)  
 
 
 
and the Glentworth Gardens gate  
(next to the community muga). 
 
 
Dropping off 
Please adhere to the timings and do not be late, as we need to maintain government guidelines. 
 
Reception - 8:30am - 8:45am 
Year 5 - 8:50am - 9:10am 
 
Pick Up 
There will be a one-way system around the school grounds to support social distancing. Children will 
be collected from the allocated doors.  
 
Reception – 2:45pm – 3:00pm  
Year 5 – 3:05pm – 3:15pm  
 
 
Reception Group (a)                                       normal classroom door. 
Mrs Lal 
 
 
 
 
Reception Group (b)                                      normal classroom door.  
Mrs Khan 
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Year 5 Group (a)                                                     normal classroom pick-up point 
Mr Mahay  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 Group (b)                                                                                      The door is situated in the corner of                                                       
Miss MacDonald                                                                                      the main playground, next to Year 3. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 Group (c)                                                                                     The door is situated on the main   
Miss Ali                                                                                                   playground next to the theatre sign. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                           Please remain 2 metres apart. 
 
 
Pupils will need to wear home clothes that are washed/changed daily.   
 
This is for Monday to Wednesdays only. 
 
Please note that any  new requests to come to school may not be able to be met immediately and 
there will be some time needed to put measures in place depending on the volume we receive.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
L Fellows  
Head of School         


